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  Deliver food to 

Patterson for 
FTWFU 

 

Women’s Bible 
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Men’s Group – 
7pm 

 
 

Church will be 
cleaned from 1 – 

3pm 
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Mission 
Committee 

Planning Meeting 
– 7pm 

 
 
 
 

See 08/05 
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CMC Meeting at 
the church – 7pm 

 
 
 
 

See 08/05 

 
 
 
 

See 08/06 

 
 
 
 

See 08/07 
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See 08/05 
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The item for 
Operation 

Christmas Child for 
August is School 

Supplies. Put them 
in the box in the 

foyer 

  

 

Every Sunday: (Nursery Care Provided) 
  9:00am Worship Service in the parking lot of the church 
11:00am Sunday School (Adults only on Zoom.us) 
  6:00pm Powerhouse Sunday Night (Youth & Adults) 

Powerhouse Youth Campout with 
Orestimba Presbyterian 
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Back to School / Back to Church 

 
 This year our plans for “Back to School” are different. My wife is planning to teach in 
front of a camera in an empty classroom. Many children in our area will be going “Back 

to School” while staying at home. At least that is the latest we have heard. It may 
change. 

 

 I am thankful that I can announce that our experiment with an open-air service was 
successful! We are planning to continue this way as long as the weather permits. The 
other possibility would be that we might be allowed to worship together inside again. I 

hope that happens before too long. 
 

 So, on Sunday mornings we will be together on the parking lot at 9:00am. Adult 

Sunday School will be on Zoom.us at 11:00am. On Sunday evenings, we are calling 
our small group time, “Powerhouse.” Powerhouse for youth meets in our Youth Building 
on Sunday nights at 6:00pm. Powerhouse for adults meets in the Sanctuary at 6:00pm. 

Don’t miss this opportunity to grow in the Lord. 
 

 I would like to thank Katy Cardoza for her faithful service to our Church family as 

treasurer. She has served us even from Montana. We have found a new treasurer! Dale 
Navarrete has volunteered and has been elected as our new treasurer. We want to 
welcome him into this new position and wish Him God’s blessing as He serves.  

 
 At our last Church family meeting we voted overwhelmingly in favor of our new 
Constitution. This means that we are going to have many opportunities for service in 

our Church family. Please be in prayer about where you might fit into these new 
opportunities. 

 

 As we get back into the swing of things, please make it your priority to be active in 
our Church family. Attend worship on the parking lot or online. Pray for everyone who 
serves our Church. Continue to give generously so that the work can go on without a 

hitch. Thank you for giving to the Lord. Lives are being changed. 
 
In His Loving Service, 

 
Pastor Tim Rempel 
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